From: Moore, Joe <joe.moore@unh.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 3:18 PM
To: Micheal Behrendt; Selig, Todd

- Subject: Durham point Eversource

Michael and Todd,

I have been unable to attend hearings about proposed tree trimming on Durham Point Road.

If you are still open to ideas, I suggest you drive on Rte 155 from Madbury Road to the
intersection with 155A in Lee. The segment between Madbury Road and Lee Five Cornerd was
cut back by Eversource as I believe is proposed for Durham Point. The segment from Five
Corners to 155A is, I believe, designated a scenic highway. A much more agreeable trimming
had been accomplished in that segment by alternating poles from one side of the road to the
other. I am sure Eversource would not jump at this added expense, but the final result conforms

with standards and allows for a more scenic road.

Best regards,

Joe
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